COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL 

MONDAY 13th November  2017

HEADED ITEM NO. H-I(8)(A)
PROPOSED DECLARATION OF ROADS TO BE PUBLIC ROADS.

The following report was considered at the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on 31st October 2017.
“A plebiscite request to have 1 to 4 Park View,Pairc Mhuire, Saggart taken in charge was made by the residents of Pairc Mhuire on 31st August 2015.

Statutory Notice has been given in the public press of the Council’s intention to consider the making of a declaration that the road,

Nos 1 to 4 ,Park View Pairc Mhuire Saggart

as set out in the Schedule attached, be a public road.

The closing date for receipt of objections was Friday 29th September 2017 – no objections were received.

It is recommended that the road be declared to be public roads.

The recommendation of this committee will be presented to the next full Council meeting”

It was proposed by Councillor B. Ferron, seconded by Councillor C.O’Connor and AGREED:-

“That this Committee recommends that South Dublin County Council declare the footpaths in 1 to 4 Park View,Pairc Mhuire, Saggart  Tallaght, as set out in the above report to be Public Roads.”

If the Council agrees to the recommendation, the following resolution is required:-

“That the Roads referred to in the attached schedule be and are hereby declared to be Public Roads.”
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